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A fresh start in 
Mathletics for the 
new school year

Dear parents/carers,

We wanted to let you know that your child’s Mathletics account will be refreshed on 
, ready for the results from the next school year.

What does this mean?
• Results are reset so you’ll only see the latest and most relevant results
• Progress bars are reset so you can see how your children are

progressing with this year’s curriculum
•

What about their achievements?
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What do I have to do?
Your school will take care of everything. They’ll set your child’s new 
curriculum and learning journeys, and you’ll be able to use Mathletics at 
home in the meantime.

We look forward to another fun year of learning!

Warm regards,

The Mathletics Team


